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Terenure/Rathfarnham Area Committee Meeting (2)

Wednesday 11th April 2007
Motion No.12 

Motion: Councillor T. McDermott

“That the meeting discuss with a detailed report from the Manager the recent series of cutting-off of water supplies at short notice to areas of Rathfarnham.”
Report:

Dublin City Council has been carrying out essential works to the watermain on  the Grange Road, Rathfarnham over the past number of weeks to facilitate the construction of the Green Route by South Dublin County Council. These works were notified to the this Council by Dublin City Council in advance of commencement of works in order that the Council could endeavor, where possible, to minimize loss of supply to affected residents of South Dublin County.  Unfortunately this is not always possible and loss of water for a number of hours can be unavoidable.
Public Notices were placed in the Irish Independent on the 14th, 21st and 28th of March informing residents of this shutdown and consequent possible loss of supply. Information regarding the shutdown was posted on the Council’s website www.southdublin.ie and notification to the Customer Care Section and to all Councillors was given at least twenty four hours in advance of the works.  This timeframe is normally considered sufficient notification and has proved to be adequate in the past in similar situations.
Water tankers from the Council’s Water & Drainage Depot were also on standby in the area to deal with any residents experiencing severe water shortage.
